June is National Indigenous Heritage Month

June also marks the beginning of Pride Season

Monday
24

Tuesday |Swim Day and Picnic at South Arm Pool
25 (Parents and Caregivers welcomel)

Wednesday

26

Thursday |Year End Assembly
27 Learning Summary published in MyEd

Last day of school for students
F";':Y Have a fun summerl!!

NEWSLE T TER

Please read our Year End Newsletter which will be
emailed home during the first week of July for more
~information about the school year and September.
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What a wonderful Grade 7 Farewell Assembly we had
today. Thank you to all of

our stud
families

ents, staff and
for helping make
extra special for

wish them all the best as
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they transition to high
school and know that

they will

be great leaders

in their new schools.
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Tuesday, June 25™
We are looking forward to our
Swim and Picnic Day af South ‘g
Arm on Tuesday. Please =
remember to pack your
swimsuits, towels, a change of
clothes, hat, sunscreen, lunch
and water bottles so that
everyone is ready for a fun day.
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Although we are still finishing off this amazing school year, we are
also looking ahead to next year. This often means that we are bidding
farewell to some of our staff members and welcoming others to our
Bridge family. We will have more information in our July Year End
Newsletter but for your information and so that you have time to
wish staff well in their new roles, here are the staffing updates we
know of at this time for the 2024-2025 school year:

Ms. Lai — will be the Vice Principal at Whiteside School
Mr. Tubajon - has accepted a teaching position at Quilchena
Mme Canas - wlll be working as the French Teacher Consultant
Mme Djaffar — has accepted a position at McRoberts Secondary
Mme Vrain - has accepted a position at Palmer Secondary
Ms. Wong (SLP) — will be supporting other schools in Richmond
Ms. Nixon, our school psychologist, is beginning her retirement.
Congratulations and thank you for all your support.

We’re also happy to announce that Mme Kuan has accepted
a continuing position at Bridge next year and will be a part of
our ELL and Resource teaching team. T




Sports Day Fun!

What a fun Sports Day we had with our bicycle and scooter
parade, Marching Band, creative activity stations, a dance
party, a tug-o-war, and a Grade 7 water balloon toss.
Thank you to all of the families who were able to join us for part
or all of the day. The weather cooperated and we're sure all of
the students slept welll
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